
 
 

 
 
 
February 25, 2021 
 
 
 
To:   COVID-19 Leads – LPS, TBCDSB, CSDC Aurores Boreales,(Ecole 

Franco-Superieur and Ecole Secondaire Catholique De La Verendrye), 
Thunder Bay Christian School,  Lac des Milles Lac Education Centre 

 
Due to the high number of COVID-19 cases presenting in school 

communities, along with the risk of variants of concern, I strongly 

recommend moving to virtual learning for a period of two weeks for all 

schools in the City of Thunder Bay and surrounding communities. 

A letter of instruction will be sent shortly outlining further details. We 

appreciate your dedication to ensuring that the students and staff within 

your schools are kept safe and healthy.   

Thank you.  

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Janet DeMille, MPH, FRCPC 

Medical Officer of Health 

Thunder Bay District Health Unit 

 


